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From: Kim Blandino <kim43792@earthlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 11:09 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: opposition to new proposed margin requirement

This proposed change to margin requirement is ridiculous. My Dad has been trading for years and the current one
should not be changed. Please stop this!!!

Kim



